
CTIT{TRAT

ffitl ffiel
FEEDIilG' FEEDlxcAilEnlCA rxnvrlrrru

NoOre$unBbcHmgry

August L5,2O24
Honorable Denise J. Smyler, Chair

PEN NSYLVANIA 6AM ING CO NTROL BOARD

303 WalnutStreet
Commonweafth Tower, 5th Floor
Harrisburg PAITTOL

RE: Hollywmd Casino Partnership

Dear Board Cha ir Smyler:

Please accept this letter as Central Pennsylva nia Food Ban lCs appreciation and support of its long-standing partnership

with Hollywood Casino at Penn National Race Course, Hollywood Casino York, and Hollywmd Casino Morgantown

{collectively "Hollywood Casino"}. Central Pennsylvania Food Bank (CPFB) is a Pennsylvania charitable organization
founded in 1982 and committed to ending hunger in 27 counties across central Pennsylvania. By working with more
than 1,1ffi local agenckrs and programs, over 15,000 volunteerl and thousands of individual, business, and organization
donors, $re serve more than Tffi,ffi people in need each month. Every $l donated helps CPFB provide 4 nutritious
meals.

Overthe years, Hollywood Casino has donated wer $1ffi,m0 directly to CPFB as well as over $7,1ffi in in-kind food
donations. ln additlon, Hollywoad Casino has directly supported our localfood security partners, contributing an

aggregate of over$lffi,ffi in funding and orrer 530,m in in-kind donations to Grantville Fmd Pantry York County
Food Bank, and Honey Brook Food Pantry. Further, Hollywmd Casino has graciotsly featured CPFB and its partner
agencies in its casinos by allowing patrons to donate the value of their leftover/unused slot tickets to our mission.

Finally, it is our understanding that in the last five years, a time of historically high levels of food insecurity, the Dauphin

County Gaming Advisory Board has awarded hundreds of thousands of dollars to localfood security organizations from
its localShare Assessment funds.

We are proud of our collaboration with Hollywood Casino and the Gaming Advisory Board. These are important
publidprivate partnershipsthat enable CPFB and ourfood security networkto adequately serve our central
Pennsylvania neighbors in need.

Thank you for considering this letter of support, and if you have any questions, I can be reached at:

iarthur@centralpafoodbank.ore or at my direct line: 7t7.7243L8A.

Yours in service,

Joe Arthur, CEO
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